
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: 2022 World Championship Show Jumping Applicants 
 
FROM:  Lizzy Chesson, USEF Jumping Managing Director 
 
DATE: April 4, 2022 
 
RE: Information on Designated Observation Events for 2022 World Championship Selection 
 

 
It is intended that the Short List compete at designated CSIO/CSI events.  Currently we have 
confirmed invitations from the following CSIOs: 
 

- CSIO5* Rome – May 25-29 
- CSIO5* Aachen – June 28-July 3 
- CSIO5* Knokke – July 6-10  

 
We are looking at possibilities of other events; however, it is intended that Short List athletes 
and horses will compete at at least one of the above CSIO events in addition to other agreed 
upon CSI/CSIO events.  
 
The Short List will be finalized no later than Thursday, April 14 and at that time the Observation 
event plans will be confirmed.   
 
Please note that this memo does not replace the Selection Procedures and it is your 
responsibility to read and understand the World Championship Selection Procedures. 
 
Do not hesitate to reach out to Robert or myself if you have any questions. 
 
Best,  
 

 


